Hon Dr Megan Woods

MP for Wigram

Minister of Energy and Resources Minister Responsible for the Earthquake Commission

Minister for Greater Christchurch Regeneration

Minister of Research, Science and Innovation

07 DEC 207

Stephen Davis
fyi-request-6794-a5926c4b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: OIA17-006

Dear Mr Davis

Thank you for your request for information which was transferred to me from the Department
of Prime Minister and Cabinet on 13 November 2017. You requested the following
information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

“.....all the Briefings to Incoming Ministers and the Briefing to the Incoming
Government, for the ministry sworn in this October.”.

The requested documents will be made available on the Beehive and Treasury websites in
December 2017. On this basis, your request is refused under section 18(d) of the Act as the
information is or will soon be made publicly available.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision if you
consider | have not responded to your request appropriately. The Ombudsman can be
contacted at PO Box 10 152, Wellington 6143, on Freephone 0800 802 602, or at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz

Yours sincerely

y

Hon Dr Megan Woods

Minister of Energy and Resources

Minister for Greater Christchurch Regeneration
Minister of Research, Science and Innovation
Minister Responsible for the Earthquake Commission
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